
 

Grand Junction, Colo. 
October 18, 1921. 
 
A regular meeting of the City Council of the City of Grand 
Junction, convened at 4:00 O'clock P.M. with Mayor Cherrington 
presiding. The Commissioners present were Cherrington, Garber, 
Blackstone and Peck. City Attorney Tupper was present. The 
minutes of the last regular session were read and approved. 
 
A petition requesting certain are lights installed on the West 
Side was presented and read. Blackstone moved, seconded by 
Commissioner Garber that the petition be accepted and filed and 
referred to the Mayor for investigation. Motion carried. 
 

Moved by Commissioner Peck, second by Commissioner Blackstone 
that the stalls at Lincoln Park be rented for the sum of $1.00 
per stall a month. The motion being put, upon call of roll the 
Commissioners voted as follows, Cherrington, yea; Garber, yea; 
Peck, yea, Blackstone, yea. All the Commissioners voting, yea, 
the motion was declared carried. 
 
A report from Dr. Munroe, City Health Officer stated that the 
sample of City water tested by him was free from any harmful 
germs and substances whatsoever. 
 
The following bills having been examined and approved by the 
heads of the different departments were presented and read. 
 

 

Bills. 
No. 

Fund To Whom Paid Amount For. 

33533 Sewer Hugh Williams 17.50 Labor 

534 General Tupper and Smith 2.50  

535 General City Treasurer 2.62 Express 

536 General City Treasurer 4.10 Supplies 

537 General Alfred Eggers .50 Signs 

538 General A.J. Peck 52.00 Registration clerk 

539 General J.F. Dorman & Co. 35.50 License tags 

540 General Chapman, Stationer 2.10 Supplies 

541 Fire Templeman 1.50 Clock repairs 

542 Fire Alfred Eggers 1.50 Lettering truck 

543 Fire City Treasurer 11.43 Freight 

544 Police Junction Tire Service 6.10 Repairs 

545 Highway City Treasurer 33.53 Freight 

546 Highway Cont. Oil Co. 35.60 Oil 

547-559 Highway Pay Roll 499.25 Labor & team work 

560 Highway Cont. Oil Co. 5.90 Oil 

561 Highway The Barrett Co. 43.74 Tarvia K.P. 

562 Highway O.H. Ellison 19.35 Cement 

563 Highway A.T. Daney 7.00 Labor 

564 Highway L.E. Jayne 8.00 Gravel 

565 Highway A. Norine 18.00 Gravel 



566 Highway S.L. Farmer 36.00 Gravel 

567 Highway Boller Auto Company 5.15 Supplies 

568 Highway Copelands 31.40 Corn 

33569 Health Beyer and Wholfort. 4.00 Vaccine 

570-572 Health Pay roll 162.00 Labor and team 
work 

773-578 Park Pay roll 236.00 Labor 

579 Park Copelands Apothecary 1.00 Rubber gloves 

580 Park City Treasurer 15.07 Freight 

581 Water C.H. Crawford 40.00 Office work 

582-589 Water & 
Sewers 

Pay Roll 192.50 Labor 

590-589 Water B.C. Iseminger 3.75 Supplies 

591 Water G.W. Stong 9.90 Repairs 

592 Water Boller Auto Co. 4.88 Supplies 

593 Water O.H. Ellison 23.00 Cement 

594 Water Western Slope Auto Co. 2.65 Auto parts 

595 Water James Woods 1.05 Kerosene 

596 Fire American Dis. Co. 132.50 Scrub soap. 

597 Highway Copeland's Apothicary .80 Iodine 

598 Police Goldsworthy Co. 59.00 Tires 

 
 
Moved by Commissioner Blackstone, seconded by Commissioner Peck 
that the bills be allowed as read and warrants ordered drawn for 
the same. The motion being put, upon call of roll, the 
Commissioners voted as follows. Cherrington, yea; Garber, yea, 
Peck, yea, Blackstone yea. All the Commissioners voting yea, the 

motion was declared carried. 
 
Upon motion of Commissioner Blackstone, seconded by Commissioner 
Peck, the meeting was adjourned until 4:00 o'clock, October 21. 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
Act. City Clerk 
 


